Hapoy Holdass

December 18, 2023
Hello Hogan Cedars Families!

| hope this message finds you well and filled with holiday cheer! Can you believe
that Winter Break is just around the cornere Time flies when you're having fun!

First and foremost, | want to express how much we enjoy working with your
children. They fruly brighten our days and bring so much joy and energy to our
school. We are incredibly grateful for the opportunity to interact with them each
day.

To make tomorrow, the last day of school before

Winter Break even more special, we have a little @&& e«
surprise planned! Students are welcome to wear their m
cozy pajamas or festive holiday attire to school. It'll

be a fun way for everyone to get into the holiday

spirit together.

| also wanted to take a moment to thank all of you, our amazing Hogan Cedars
families. Your support and involvement in your child's education mean the world.
We appreciate your trust in us as educators, and we feel privileged that you
have chosen Hogan Cedars as your child's school.

As we approach this holiday season, | want you all to know how grateful | am for
every one of you. Your dedication, enthusiasm, and love for your children make
our school community truly special.



We are wishing you all a joyful holiday season filled with love, laughter, family
time, and lots of festivities! May this break be a time of relaxation and
rejuvenation for everyone.

Happy Holidays from all of us at Hogan Cedars!

Heidi Blakley
Principal



